
Hi Aditi, 
 
Ausgrid has reviewed the EIS and has no further submission. 
 
We note that the EIS does not address the existing assets on site and the requirements to safely 
decommission and retire those assets.  
 
There are also 132kV cables in Driver Ave. Ausgrid must be notified of any construction activity 
within 2m of these cables.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Jason Wall 
Program Development Manager 
(02) 9269 7133 
 


